2022 BCTF AGM
CALL FOR DELEGATES

The 2022 B. C. Teachers’ Federation Annual General Meeting is being held from Saturday, March 19th, 2022 until the evening of Tuesday, March 22nd, which falls at the beginning of the second week of our Spring Break.  At this point, it is unknown what format the meeting may take.

The Cariboo-Chilcotin Teachers’ Association sends 5 delegates to the meeting; our Local Rep, Jessica Hill, the Local President, Murray Helmer, and 3 additional members, who will be elected by the membership at the upcoming January 12th General Meeting.

If you are interested in letting your name stand for election as a delegate, please contact the CCTA Office to be included on the agenda.  Members may still run from the floor of the meeting as well.
